
 
 

Survey 

Sunday Service Schedule  

Your Feedback Requested 
 

We are considering a change from three services to two services on Sunday mornings starting 

on Sunday May 26th (Memorial Day weekend). More time between two services than with the 

current three services could provide value in many areas: 

- Families will be able to worship together. Sunday School will be held between services. 

Today, most children attend Sunday School and do not attend worship. 

- Confirmation classes on Sunday mornings between services (moving from Wednesdays) 

will allow families more time during the week. 

- Both the pastor and vicar will be at both services and have more time to interact with 

worshipers and lead Bible studies between services. 

- More fellowship opportunities could include doughnuts, muffins or maybe even a 

pancake breakfast in the gym with fellow worshipers between services. 

 

One idea is to change to two services starting at 7:45 and 10:00. Would you be okay with this 

change? Would you prefer to stay with the three services? Or would you prefer two services at 

different times than 7:45 and 10:00? 

 

Please provide your comments in the space below. Your feedback is very important. A Voter’s 

Meeting will be scheduled after we hear from you. 

 

Comments: ____________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

You can give your survey response to an usher or drop in the marked box in the Welcome 

Center. You can also drop your survey off at or mail to the Church Office. 

 

Copies of the survey will be available with the service announcements starting Sunday February 

18 through Sunday March 3rd and in the March edition of The Voice. Please try to submit your 

response no later than the week of March 3rd. 

 

 


